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Spring PAC by the Numbers
The 2023 Spring Parent Advisory Council Meeting was held online so that Title I 

could reach the most families. 

In person PAC meetings were sparsely attended prior to COVID and with the introduction of online 
meetings due to COVID restriction, PAC meeting participation greatly increased, Title I decided to 
continue to offer the PAC meeting as a virtual meeting. 

⊳ 93 families viewed the online presentation. 
⊳ 84 used the direct link shared through School Messenger text, 2 used the GES website link and 

7 used the Smore site to access the presentation
⊳ 94% viewed it from their mobile device, 6% viewed from a computer
⊳ 84 viewers used the links provided to learn more about the information shared
⊳ 40 participants completed the Spring PAC Meeting evaluation
⊳ Mrs. Thacker had the highest participation, with Mrs. McCuistion coming in 2nd and Mrs. Lea 

coming in 3rd. Thank you for sharing the Spring PAC link with your parents! 
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5.Written Comments
● We love GES! 

7



Thank You
For reviewing the 2023 Spring PAC Meeting Results
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